
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS

The annual Consumer Confidence Report on the source and quality of your drinking water is available online at
www.twp.northville.mi.us/waterqualityreport. To have a copy mailed to you, contact the Northville Township Department of
Public Works at (248) 348-5819 or email dpw@twp.northville.mi.us.

Cynthia Jankowski, Clerk
Charter Township of Northville
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